
Thursday, September 1st, 2022

Dear Families,

Hot lunch will once again be offered to students in Kindergarten - 8th grade.

These meals, provided by Bario’s, will begin on Monday, September 19th.  They will be
delivered fresh daily.  Ordering lunch is optional for families.

Please see the attached letter for instructions to create your account.  Each child will need their
own profile page for when you order their lunches.
All ordering will be placed online.  They must have more than 24 hours notice for any orders or
changes to go through.  The menu will be uploaded soon.

All students must bring a bag lunch/lunchbox from home the week of September 12th - 16th.

Drinks will not be provided with the hot lunches.  The Snapple/water machine is available in the
breezeway to purchase drinks, if needed.

Parent Volunteers are needed during lunchtime to hand out the lunches to those children who
have ordered.  Please contact the school office if you or a family member would like to help.
Lunch volunteers will also sell snacks.  We will let everyone know when that begins.

Thank you
School Office


